MEMORANDUM

TO: File Nos. S7-07-16

FROM: Claire O'Sullivan

Counsel to Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw

RE: Meeting with representatives of Americans for Financial Reform

On February 1, 2023, Commissioner Crenshaw and Claire O'Sullivan spoke with the following representatives of Americans for Financial Reform:

- Bartlett Naylor, Public Citizen
- Brandon Rees, AFL-CIO
- Sarah Anderson, Institute for Policy Studies
- John Keenan, AFSCME
- Natalia Renta, Americans for Financial Reform

Among the topics discussed were the Commission's proposed rule on Incentive-Based Compensation Arrangements.